
From: Chair
To: Rosenson, Valerie
Cc: Haideh Molavi, Stamford Historical Society
Subject: Stamford History Center Invitation for Members of the Board of Representatives November 8, 6-8pm 1508 High

Ridge Road
Date: Friday, October 12, 2018 12:22:56 PM
Attachments: image001.png

Dear Representative,
 
On Thursday, November 8, 2018, the Stamford History Center will hold an open house from 6-8pm,
and we invite you to join us.
 
We will be welcoming delegates from the annual convention of the New England Museum
Association which will be taking place in Stamford that week, so this is a great opportunity to help us
show the rest of New England something special. The Mayor and the City and Town Clerk will also be
on hand.
 
Our current exhibit, Fabric of Stamford, the lives of Women, 1860-1960, has already drawn raves.
 We will also have continuous tours of the oldest home in Stamford, the Hoyt-Barnum House, as
well as special private tours of our non-public vaults during the evening.
 
We would be delighted to have you with us at the History Center, 1508 High Ridge Road, for as long
as you can make it.  And there will be refreshments.
 
Please let us know if you can make it by sending an email to administrator@stamfordhistory.org or
calling us at 203-329-1183 and leaving a message.
 
Marshall Millsap
 
 
 
 
Marshall H. Millsap, Chair

The Stamford History Center
www.stamfordhistory.org
203-329-1183
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